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Three new COVID-19 cases in Northumberland and one
in Kawarthas Lakes
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New COVID-19 cases in Ontario from June 12 - July 12, 2020. The red line is the number of new cases
reported daily, and the dotted green line is a five-day moving average of new cases. (Graphic:

kawarthaNOW.com)

kawarthaNOW is providing a daily report of COVID-19 cases in the greater Kawarthas
region.

Just as the Ontario government announced the Stage 3 reopening of the province, there are
4 new cases to report today, including 3 in Northumberland and 1 in Kawarthas Lakes —
the first positive cases reported in the greater Kawarthas region in over a week.

There are no new cases to report today in Peterborough, with the last positive case was
reportedon June 20 and no active cases. There are no new cases to report in Haliburton.
There are no new cases to report in Hastings and Prince Edwards counties; the last positive
case there was May 18.
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